
From: Redacted 

Sent: 11/25/2013 3:12:29 PM 
To: Ed Randolph (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Mark.Wong@energy.ca.gov (Mark.Wong@energy.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's 3rd Quarter 2013 Direct Access Suspension OIR Report 

Mr. Randolph, 

In compliance with CPUC Res E-3831, attached please find PG&E's Direct Access Suspension OIR 
Report for the Third Quarter of 2013. 

Thank you. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 
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